
 

 

 

               

       

 

         

 

 
Dear Property Owners,  

 

Grievance Day is scheduled for Thursday, May 27th from 4pm-8pm at the New Baltimore Town Hall. This is a 

chance to contest your Tax Assessment in front of the Board of Assessment Review (BAR) for the Town. By 

law, this is your right as a property owner to attend this hearing.  

 

If anyone wishes to contest their Tax Assessment, they must call the Assessor’s Office ahead of time and make 

an appointment between 4pm-8pm for that date. The Assessor will also require that you do some paperwork in 

prior to the hearing.  

 

Once an appointment is made, each taxpayer will be able to speak and state their case to the BAR for a period 

of 5-10 minutes. The BAR will then discuss and make a decision on their Grievance at a later date.  

 

As always, if you have any questions regarding to property taxes or Grievance Day, please do not hesitate to 

contact our Assessor’s Office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Justin Maxwell 

Assessor 

Town of New Baltimore 

P: 518-756-6671 Ext 8 

E: Jmaxwell@townofnewbaltimore.org 
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